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Julian Raven....714 Baldwin St.
2 messages

Julian Raven <julianmarcusraven@gmail.com> Mon, Sep 8, 2014 at 11:50 AM
To: jwmahone <jwmahone@gw.dec.state.ny.us>

Good morning James,

I hope this finds you well.  I am still waiting to close on 714 Baldwin St. in Elmira, NY.  My attorney informed me
that he has not heard from you for a while.  Please answer me this question as soon as you can so it can help me
with my decisions.  

Are you going to be able to get me some sort of indemnification agreement from the DEC regarding any of the
toxicity issues surrounding 714 Baldwin St.?

This would help me a great deal knowing the answer.

Sincerely, 

Julian Raven

Mahoney, James W (DEC) <james.mahoney@dec.ny.gov> Mon, Sep 8, 2014 at 4:02 PM
To: Julian Raven <julianmarcusraven@gmail.com>

Julian,

 

I apologize for the delay.  I will contact your attorney shortly.

 

Thanks,

 

James

 

 

 

James W. Mahoney

Assistant Regional Attorney

New York State Department Of Environmental Conservation, Region 8 - Avon Office

6274 Avon-Lima Rd.

Avon, NY 14414-9516
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Phone: (585) 226-5301

Fax: (585) 226-9485

James.mahoney@dec.ny.gov

*Please note my new email address*
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